
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON APPEAL OF FOX CANYON 
GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT AGENCY INTERIM EXECUTIVE 
OFFICER'S DECISION TO DENY WELL APPLICATION NO. 0309, 

R.N. DAILY RANCH, LLC 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Fox Canyon 
Groundwater Management Agency will conduct a hearing to consider the Appeal of 
R.N. Daily Ranch, LLC. from the decision of the Interim Executive Officer to deny 

Water Well Permit Application No. 0309.  

The public hearing will take place at the time and place noted below. 

Wednesday, September 24, 2025 
12:30 P.M. 

Board of Supervisors’ Hearing Room 
Ventura County Government Center  

Hall of Administration 
800 South Victoria Avenue  

Ventura, CA 

If you have any questions or for more information regarding the hearing, please 
contact the Clerk of the Board at (805) 654-2014. Written materials for the 

Board’s consideration will be available on the Agency’s website at 
https://www.fcgma.org three days before the Public Hearing. 

http://www.fcgma.org/

